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Assessment for 1992-93:

1. The MFAT was administered according to the plan. However,
the number of students taking the test was low even though the
test was offered at 3 separate times and all students were
requested to take the test.

2. The results of the MFAT were discussed at a faculty meeting.
Unfortunately, no minutes of the meeting were taken at that time.
The summary comments are attached to the tabulation of MFAT
results. (See the Assessment folders - Departmental Office)

3. The curriculum went through major revisions which were
completed by the spring semester. The results of the MFAT and
other assessment methods were discussed during these
deliberations.

4. The three chemistry majors who graduated in May 1993
participated in a departmental seminar at which they presented
the scientific background for, the data from, and the evaluation
of results for an experiment they conducted in Clab 398 (Physical
Chemistry). Over half the faculty were present at the seminar.
The students verbal communication skills were evaluated in a
faculty meeting following the seminar as being well above
average. ’ ‘

5. The written communication skills of the three chemistry
majors who graduated in May 1993 were also evaluated verbally in
a group meeting and found, in each case, to be satisfactory.



